
Attention : Civic Works Committee : Our names are Kevin Fogarty and Stephanie Joselyn- 
Fogarty. We reside at 1275 Sorrel Rd. We have recently been informed that the committee will 
be reviewing an application to change the intersection at Sorrel Rd. and Kaladar Dr. to become 
a "No Parking  any time" area. We strongly oppose this move and would like the opportunity to 
address the committee when this issue is being discussed, as it would make it illegal  for us or 
our guests  to park in the area directly in front of our house. Please let us know when  this issue 
will come up for discussion and kindly put us on the agenda. Thank you for your consideration- 
Kevin Fogarty and Stephanie Joselyn- Fogarty. 1275 Sorrel Rd. London ON N5v 2N6  
 


